
Do you know what you want 
to do after High School ??? 

 
 
Are you interested in learning what it takes to have a career in information technology, 
occuptational therapy and physical therapy?  Want to get a taste of different career fields to 
see exactly what those jobs are like?  Are you a high school student?  Become a part of our 
South University Explorer Post.  We meet monthly and let you get hands-on with what IT,OTA, 
and PTA is all about.  Below are the details about our upcoming Open House: 

Thursday, March 22nd at 6:00 PM 

at South University 
2151 Old Brick Rd, Glen Allen VA 23060 

Registration fee for this program is $20.00. 
There are only 24 slots for this program, so please sign up today at 

http://scoutingvirginia.doubleknot.com/event/bsa-online-exploring-youth-membership-
form-south-university-post-795/2338065. 

 
Future meetings will be held on the fourth Thursday of each month. 

Session Topics (March-May) 
• The In’s and Out’s of financial aid 
• Information Technology and a course on Sequel. 
• Occupational Therapy 
• Physical Therapy  


